
Deans Executive Council Meeting Minutes 

February 24, 2015 

10:30am 

DEC meetings will be held every other month in the Fall and Spring, with no agenda.  The meetings will be held as informational 
meetings with updates from respective areas within the College, and with each area representative to share learned information with 
their respective areas. 

Updates 

Larry Hovey:  Distributed a document to the DEC members regarding major projects underway in the Office of 
Accreditation  and Assessment. 

1) Complete the CAEP Annual Report 
2) Complete AACTE Annual Professional Education Data System (PEDS) Report 
3) Working on the open-ended question #3 from the Annual Faculty Review – very limited and difficult to pull 

data, but things are moving and faculty are using experience to make improvements in courses until we have 
real numbers/data to use. 

4) Analyze student evaluation of course/instructor for Teacher Education Program from 2011-2014 – some 
instructors are not on the list that were teaching in the fall.  Would be interesting to see how student 
perceptions of course and instructor have changed with the change to TechTeach. 

5) PACE Employment and Certification Data – look at questions – are there other questions the DEC group 
would like to see in the list.  Hansel will help with organizing this data with SPSS. 

 

Lauren Brownell:  working on press, media and relations this semester.  Would like to submit one major news 
story a week, including written and television coverage.  Larry requested that the news items be shared with the 
faculty and staff each week.  Discussed a possible “Breaking News” story each week.  Lauren will send out a 
simple explanation on QEP to all COE employees.  Working on the electronic monthly newsletter.  Also looking 
for an additional undergraduate  recruiter. 

Peggie Price:  working on a project for DISD.  

Glen Mullins:  Kay read Glen’s report during his absence.   

1) In the process of deploying seven new computers to the Burkhart Center for staff. 
2) Working with people in  Application, Development & Support to roll out a feature that will allow faculty 

members’ DM to use on our website. 
3) Working on setting up Blackboard Collaborate training for IT staff and students. 
4) Got the ELPN staff internet access.  Planning to set up their GED computer  lab during Spring Brek. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:20a.m. 








